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COVID-19 STATEMENT 

 

The following is the guidance rules that we will be adhering to at this 

year’s Rutherford Head in relation to the COVID-19 pandemic. It 

applies to all three sites where applicable. 

 

1. Face coverings should be worn inside any of the buildings 

except when sitting down, unless medically exempt. 
   

2. Catering inside TARC and TURC clubhouse will be available; 

this is subject to item 1 plus washing/sanitising of hands as you 

enter is requested.  
      

3. The use of club changing rooms and showers is discouraged, 

except for use in an emergency. Temporary spaces for changing 

are being made available for visiting crews and will be clearly 

signed.  
   

4. Where possible please take an LFT within 24hrs prior to the 

event. 
   

5. If you receive a positive test result from this or have any 

symptoms of COVID-19 without a very recent negative PCR 

test result, please do not attend the event. 

 

 

Covid-19 Officer 

Rutherford Head 

 

Queries should be made to entries@tynearc.com  
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